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Mark your calendars...
Pizza Sales open March 18- April 7 
April 3rd - *Kinderstart day visit
April 8th - PA Day (No School for students)
April 9th - FDK Toilet Training Session 12:00-1:00
Pizza days - April 11, 18, 25, May 2, 9, 16, 23 & 30
May 8th - Class photo day (outside)
May 21 - Track and Field day @CKSS Grades 4-8
May 29 - Kinderstart Event 4-7pm

Check out the LKDSB School Calendar for upcoming Holidays 
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From the office
As we say goodbye to winter and hello to spring we would like to thank all of our
custodians for the extra effort required in keeping our school safe and clean.
Students are encouraged to have a pair of indoor shoes to wear while in class in
order to reduce the amount of mud. Please reach out to your student's classroom
teacher if you need help with indoor shoes - we can help. 
Our outdoor play equipment remains closed pending an inspection in the following
weeks. If your contact information has changed (address, phone number, emergency
contacts) please make sure to reach out to the office and provide us with an update.

Staff Update
We would like to extend a warm welcome to Mrs. Smith our new custodian to the
Tecumseh Timberwolf family.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Xayl2_EyXeP8PhaxIP2juucUkpZqDuz1/view


While we continue to and are grateful for the funding we are 
receiving from the Ontario Student Nutrition Program and President's Choice Children’s
Grant, some families have reached out to ask how they can best support the Student
Nutrition Program here at Tecumseh.  If you are able to we would love to receive
donations of the following items:

sandwich/snack size ziploc bags
plastic spoons

A special thanks to the Tecumseh families who dropped off donations in the month of
January!  We appreciate you.

 

 

Snack Program Donations

All electronic devices, such as cell phones, media players, digital game devices, walkie talkies, 
computers and cameras are not to be used while the student is on school property before, 
during, or after school without the permission of school personnel and only for educational 
purposes. Cell phones are to be kept in backpacks while at school unless the student has 
permission from the teacher for educational use. When carrying a personal electronic device,
 it is the student’s responsibility if lost, stolen or damaged. At no time will students use electronic devices for
digital, audio or video recording without permission from the teacher. When students need to contact
home/parent, it is important that he/she notify school staff rather than use an electronic option, to ensure staff
are aware. During nutrition breaks students are not to be using electronic devices, they are to be stored in
backpacks. The focus is always responsible use of technology, and to encourage student physical activity and
socialization opportunities during nutrition breaks.

Technology (Cell Phones and Devices)

T E C U M S E H  I S  I N  Z O N E  8 .  L I S T E N  T O  T H E  R A D I O  F O R  B U S  D E L A Y S
A N D  C A N C E L L A T I O N S  O R  C H E C K

H T T P : / / W W W . S C H O O L B U S I N F O . C O M  F O R  R E G U L A R  U P D A T E S .  I F
B U S E S  A R E  C A N C E L L E D  I N  T H E  M O R N I N G  D U E  T O  F O G ,  T H E Y  W I L L

R U N  I N  T H E  A F T E R N O O N .  I F  B U S E S  A R E  C A N C E L L E D  I N  T H E
M O R N I N G  D U E  T O  S N O W  A N D  I C Y  R O A D  C O N D I T I O N S ,  T H E Y  W I L L

N O T  R U N  I N  T H E  A F T E R N O O N  A N D  P A R E N T S  A N D  G U A R D I A N S
M U S T  M A K E  A R R A N G E M E N T S  F O R  P I C K I N G  U P  S T U D E N T S  A T  T H E

E N D  O F  T H E  D A Y .

http://www.schoolbusinfo.com/



